
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REACH Regulation 
 
 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
the EU-Regulation 1907/2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and Restriction of 
Chemicals (REACH Regulation) serves to ensure a high level of protection for human health and the 
environment. 
 
As a company in the plastics processing industry, we are committed to meeting this goal and ensuring 
that our company and our products meet the requirements of the REACH regulation with great care. 
 
The products manufactured by our company are articles and not chemical substances under the 
REACH regulation. They do not contain substances of very high concern (SVHC, Substances of Very 
High Concern), which are on the official candidate list of the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) in 
Helsinki from January 23, 2024. 
 
We are happy to meet the obligations arising from the REACH regulation in the context of the 
community with suppliers and customers within the supply chain. Furthermore, our company regularly 
monitors the updating of the official candidate list of the European Chemicals Agency. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ringe, 08.02.2024, Bekuplast GmbH ______________________________ 
 Jörg Deglmann 
 Managing Director         Vers.:8 

 

 

 


